
Week Commencing: Monday 23rd June 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

‘Wow of the Week: We have been blown away by Linden class this week who donated the most 

items in our PTFA class competition. Thank you Linden class and we hope you have           

enjoyed your class party, cakes and milkshake reward!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

04.07.25 – End of Year Reports and Class Teacher announcements  

08.07.26 – New class transition (children will spend time in school meeting their new class teacher for 

next academic year) 

09.07.25 – 11.07.25 – Y6 Residential 

15.07.25 @18:00 – Y 5/6 Play @ Thornton Little Theatre  

18.07.25 @ 14:00 – Y6 Leavers Assembly (Y6 families only to attend) 

18.07.25 @ 15:15 – School closes for summer holidays (Stay and Play open until 17:30) 

01.09.25 & 02.09.25 – INSET (school closed for pupils) 

03.09.25 @ 08:45 – School opens for autumn term 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Riley 

Elm – Aurora 

Hazel – Arlo 

Juniper – Bobby 

Linden – Maximus 

Maple – Iris 

Oak – Eva-May 

Poplar – Natasha 

Rowan – Katie  

Sycamore – Layla 

Willow – Amelia 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Violet 

Elm – Theodore 

Hazel – George 

Juniper – Esme 

Linden – Sienna 

Maple – Rory 

Oak – Carlie 

Poplar – Louis 

Rowan – Frankie 

Sycamore – Floyd 

Willow – Elijah  

 

 

The PTFA summer fair was a huge success thanks to the hard work of the PTFA 

members and the incredible amount of donations from our whole school 

community.  Thank you everyone! The PTFA are currently finalising the summer 

raffle and tickets will be sent out shortly. We will then announce the grand total 

raised for these events.   

 

PC Blaydes has been to visit our older children to remind them about the 

importance of being responsible in the local community, including at the park. 

Thank you to our parents who continually support these efforts.  

 

 

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also 

be found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 23.06.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

23.06.25 

Ash 95.91% 95.30% 12 

Elm 97.14% 94.35% 4 

Hazel 92.96% 94.66% 7 

Juniper 92.31% 96.28% 5 

Linden 96.15% 95.72% 5 

Maple 96.00% 96.02% 5 

Oak 91.11% 94.78% 4 

Poplar 95.71% 95.04% 6 

Rowan 98.00% 95.75% 14 

Sycamore 93.33% 94.21% 19 

Willow 97.10% 94.58% 11 

Total 

 

95.08% 95.16% 92 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  
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